
 

 

 
Dear Children, 

 

How are you? We hope you have enjoyed the Easter activities and the challenge we 

have set for you to do. 

We have enjoyed seeing some amazing photos of your Easter nests. Well done to you 

all! We know how much you enjoy these challenges, so we have set another challenge for 

you to do.  Please see the Reception year group photo challenge poster for details. Let’s 

see who is up to the challenge this time!                                         

 

Again, we would love to see a photo of your challenge task and we will send certificate 

the best poster creation per class. 

 

 

This week in Literacy, we are learning about ‘The Tiger who Came to Tea’ story and in 

Maths, we will continue with making repeating patterns in different ways. 

Patterns can be made with objects like small toys, buttons, leaves or large blocks. Try 

making a dance, or sound patterns. You can ask your family to help you come with an 

interesting way of making patterns as well as completing the repeating patterns work 

we have put on the school app for you.   

 

There are lots of activities you can do about the story - The Tiger who came to Tea  

but also have fun with it by having a tea party and use the invitation to invite your 

family to the Tea party.  That sounds like FUN!        

                                   

               

Last week joke question; Why did the student eat his homework?  

Answer……. Because the teacher told him it was a piece of cake!  
 

This week question: What did the left eye say to the right eye?   

Look for the answer next week.  

 

Remember to have fun and keep safe!  

 

The Reception Team.                                              


